Cochrane Castle Primary School West Johnstone Shared Campus Beith Road, Johnstone. PA5 OBB 0300 300 0198





Children's Services

Email: cochranecastleenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk Website: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/re/cochranecastle

Dear Parent/Carer,

Parents' Nights 2020

Normally at this time of year the school would be welcoming you in for the first parents' night of the new academic session. Unfortunately, with the ongoing restrictions in place to stop the spread of Coronavirus, we are unable to provide a parents' night that follows our traditional format.

Instead, your child's class teacher will be making individual phone calls to you to discuss your child's progress and development needs. There will be a ten-minute phone call to discuss each child in the school. This means that if you have two children in the school, you will receive two phone calls, three children in the school, you will receive three phone calls and so on.

You will receive a letter home detailing the date and time of your phone call from your child's class teacher. This call will be made to the main contact. The main contact is the contact you provided on the annual data returns. Your child's teacher will make a call to the mobile phone number given and if unsuccessful on that number we will try the landline number if one was provided. If we are unable to make contact, we will try one more time but will be unable to do any more that so please be ready for the call.

Due to the limited numbers of outside lines that we can make phone calls on, our parents' night calls will be spread over the course of 4 days. We will begin on Monday 2nd November and run until Thursday 5th November. Four classes on the Monday and Tuesday and the remaining four classes on the Wednesday and Thursday.

The calls will begin at 3:20pm and the latest call time will be at 5:40pm. If the time we allocate you is not suitable then please contact the school office to arrange an alternative. If you have not updated your contact details or returned your annual data check then please make sure this is done as soon as possible or you may not receive the you child's parents' night phone call.



Cochrane Castle Primary School West Johnstone Shared Campus Beith Road, Johnstone. PA5 0BB 0300 300 0198





Children's Services

Email: cochranecastleenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk Website: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/re/cochranecastle

Phone calls for the classes will take place on the following dates -

Primary 1	Wednesday 4 th and Thursday 5 th November
Primary 2	Wednesday 4 th and Thursday 5 th November
Primary 3	Monday 2 nd and Tuesday 3 rd November
Primary 4a	Monday 2 nd and Tuesday 3 rd November
Primary 4b	Monday 2 nd and Tuesday 3 rd November
Primary 5	Monday 2 nd and Tuesday 3 rd November
Primary 6	Wednesday 4 th and Thursday 5 th November
Primary 7	Wednesday 4 th and Thursday 5 th November

Individual call details will be sent to you later this week.

If you have any questions regarding our Parents' Night Phone Calls then please contact me via the school office.

Yours sincerely

Mr G T Mothersole

Acting Head Teacher

